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22nd February 2022 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

World Book Day 

Thursday 3rd March is World Book Day and each child in our school will receive a book 
token worth £1.00 on the day. This can be spent in any participating bookshop. Further 
details are printed on the back of each token. Please take this opportunity to help your 
child select a book to enjoy reading with you and enjoy this ideal time to share a book 
with your children and discuss the story with them. 

We will be celebrating World Book Day in school on Thursday 3rd March and are asking 
children to come dressed as a character from a book. Children still need to wear suitable 
shoes (either school shoes or trainers). Alternatively, children can wear their pyjamas if 
they wish as we often read stories at bedtime – no onesies please! 

This year, we are also asking children to turn a potato into their favourite book character 
(below is an example). Please can children bring in their potatoes on Thursday 3rd March. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Akrimi 
Reading Leader 
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